
JOIN USNOW!

VOLUNTEERS
NEEDED!

The SEV Chamber is seeking volunteers for the Business &
Community Showcase on Saturday, February 1, 2025 on
Canal Street. Volunteers are needed to assist with setup,
event support, and cleanup, with shifts available in two-hour
increments from 6:30 AM to 4:00 PM. Coffee, snacks, lunch,
and water will be provided to all volunteers as a thank-you for
their time and effort.

SCAN HERE TO SIGN UP

FEBRUARY 1, 2025
6:30 AM - 4:00 PM
MEET AT SEV CHAMBER

Contact us: sevinfo@sevchamber.com WWW.SEVCHAMBER.COM

The Volusia County School Board is not affiliated with this event/program in any manner, nor does it endorse or assume
any responsibility for any activities that may occur in connection with it.


